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‘Let all that I am wait quietly before God, for my hope is in him. He alone is my rock and my salvation, my 

fortress where I will not be shaken.’ Psalm 62: 5 - 6 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

As we end this term and academic year, I am sure we all have mixed emotions. It has been an 

incredibly challenging time for everyone and, even as we see restrictions lifted, does not feel like 

things are returning to how they were before. I suspect they won’t for a long time. 

Both the children and staff have worked incredibly hard over the last 16 months and some have 

coped better than others with the disruptions but everyone has shown love and determination.  

These last few days have seen water fights, Nerf Wars, fun runs, tea-parties and our Leavers’ Service 

on the school field and many other exciting activities. We are sure that the children have made 

many memories to celebrate the end of the year. 

On behalf of the staff we wish every single one of you a safe and happy summer break. 

We also wish Mrs Edwards a very happy retirement. I know she has lots of exciting things planned 

with her family. 

On a personal note I would like to thank you all for your best wishes. My impending retirement brings 

mixed emotions – I cannot yet imagine not seeing these amazing children and staff every day. This 

will be the hardest part. However, I am looking forward to being with my family who have been my 

strength over the last 36 years, in particular my husband, Alan, who has always been around to help 

both practically and emotionally.  

Finally, I would like to thank the Governing Body who know this school so well and have led the 

school with imagination and passion, always thinking about the impact that their decisions make 

on the children. They are the unsung heroes in any school such as ours. 

I wish everyone the very best for the future and I am sure the school will go from strength to 

strength. Every blessing on you all. 

 

IMPORTANT DATES FOR THE SUMMER TERM 

Wednesday 21st July – children BREAK UP for the summer  

22ND AND 23RD JULY INSET  

Autumn term starts for the children on the 6th September. 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 


